
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: government determination to provide services according to
governmental program priorities

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with several Sheiks and

dignitaries of the Dear Habibiya region On Saturday, 10/6/2023, recalling with them the

milestones from the history of Iraq. 

His Eminence confirmed the investment of his effort and influence to serve our people,

reiterating his position not to participate in the government due to the confused results of

the recent elections.

H.E. also pointed out that the government is determined to provide services according to a

service program and executive priorities, while referring to the current state of stability,

describing it as unprecedented, and also stressed that the outlook on Iraq has become positive

due to the reality.

H.E. referred to the security, political, and social stability and praised the state of

national cohesion and the departure of the state of political conflict, and also pointed out

that the difference of views on the budget is part of the Democratic state of the political

system.

H.E. called for ending the phenomenon of the rentier state and dependence on oil, stressing

that the solution lies in activating the productive sectors such as agriculture, industry,

tourism, investment, and technology.


